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PACIFIC COAST AIR MUSEUM 

It has not been lost on any of us that we, as a community, have been and continue to 
be under tremendous stress.  To help alleviate some of this stress and to give you 
something fun and outdoorsy to do to celebrate the easing of stay-at-home orders, 

the Pacific Coast Air Museum, an open-air museum, will open its outdoor exhibits 
only, beginning Wednesday June 10th, from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm, in full compliance 
with both state and local mandates.  Visitors will need face coverings to enter and 
must observe social distancing protocols and avoid large groups of six or more. 

Come on out, bring the kids and enjoy Sonoma County’s fresh summer air while 
learning about some of the aviation history of our country and viewing some of the 
aircraft that helped ensure our freedom.  Docents will be on hand to tell you all 
about the aircraft and answer your questions. 

The Pacific Coast Air Museum will resume its normal summer schedule and will open 
all indoor exhibits when advised we can safely do so.  In the meantime, we look 
forward to welcoming you back!  Please visit our website https://
pacificcoastairmuseum.org/  for further details. 

Please remember to stay safe.  As a community, we will get through this together. 

The Pacific Coast Air Museum is a tax exempt organization under section 501(c) of the IRS code. 
The museum’s tax ID number is 68-0216262. 

One Air Museum Way •Santa Rosa, CA 95403 
707-575-7900 • Fax 707-545-2813 
www.pacificcoastairmuseum.org 

Founded in 1989, the Pacific Coast Air Museum’s mission is to Educate and 
Inspire both young and old about our aviation heritage and aerospace 
technology, to Preserve historic aircraft and artifacts, and to Honor 
veterans.  
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